
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marsha Rummel [mailto:marsha.rummel@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 2:40 PM 
To: Wallner, David <annedave@chorus.net>; Knepp, Eric 
<EKnepp@cityofmadison.com>; Rutledge, Kay <KRutledge@cityofmadison.com>; 
Baldeh, Samba <district17@cityofmadison.com>; Cheeks, Maurice 
<district10@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Garver #31 at BPC 
 
Greetings - 
 
I wanted to send a note expressing my support for the development 
agreement between the city and Garver Feed Mill LLC. The finish line is in 
sight!  
 
I hope the BPC will support the agreement including the new additional 
borrowing for the city to meet its long stated obligation to clean the 
site and close the DNR case.   
 
The city will get a fantastic reuse of a historic property. OBS will get 
new storage. The developer has kept their promise to seek various tax 
credits and grants. 
 
My constituents remain excited about the proposed food production 
facilities and microlodges. I think the entire city will benefit from the 
investment into the building and land. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Marsha  
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 

mailto:marsha.rummel@gmail.com
mailto:annedave@chorus.net
mailto:EKnepp@cityofmadison.com
mailto:KRutledge@cityofmadison.com
mailto:district17@cityofmadison.com
mailto:district10@cityofmadison.com

